
Proclamation Request Form 

Requests for the issuance of proclamations are governed by Council Policy (excerpted 
below).  Requests must be received at least six (6) weeks in advance of the requested 
issuance date and may be emailed to the City Clerk at 
ClerksApprovalRequests@london.ca or mailed to City Hall, P.O. Box 5035 LONDON, 
ON, N6A 4L9. 

Request details 
Name of Organization 

Lisa Yvonne Fisher 

Date Proclamation Required 

April 25, 2023 

Proclamation Name 

Parental Alienation Awareness Day 
Proclamation Type (day, week or month) 

Day 
Category (public awareness campaigns), (charitable fundraising campaigns), (arts 
and cultural celebrations) 

Public Awareness 

Requester Name 

Lisa Yvonne Fisher 

Requester Telephone Number 

Requester Email Address  

Requester Address 

London N6C 1T6 

Provide details of your Organization’s Connection to London 

Awareness of this issue creates education and understanding to better the lives of the 
children in our community. 

Required Supporting Documents 
• Detail information on the Organization
• Detail information on the Event
• Confirmation of authorization from the Organization to submit the request

The undersigned confirms that I am the Official Representative of the Organization requesting the 
Proclamation and that by signing this Application, I acknowledge and agree that my organization 
complies with all City of London’s Policies and By-laws 

Signature          Date  March 15, 2023 

NOTICE OF COLLECTION OF PERSONAL INFORMATION 

Personal information collected on this form is collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001, 
S.O. 2001, c. 25 and may also be used for purposes related to the Issuance of Proclamations Policy 
and Proclamation Request Form. Questions about this collection should be addressed to the City 
Clerk, 3rd floor, City Hall, 300 Dufferin Ave., London, ON N6A 4L9. Tel: 519-661-2489, ext. 4937, 
email: csaunder@london.ca  

mailto:ClerksApprovalRequests@london.ca
mailto:fishermamalisa@gmail.com
mailto:csaunder@london.ca


From: LIsa Fisher  
Date: Mon, Mar 6, 2023 at 12:08 PM 
Subject: Proclamation Request - Parental Alienation Day April 25th 
To: mayor@london.ca <mayor@london.ca> 

Dear Mayor Josh Morgan, 

Hello, I am an adult Mother affected by parental alienation. Parental alienation is a 
form of child abuse that occurs when one parent intentionally displays to a child/ren 
unjustified negativity aimed at the other parent for the purpose of damaging the 
child's relationship with that parent often during a divorce, separation, or 
remarriage.  
April 25th is Parental Alienation Awareness Day and as a survivor/victim and on 
behalf of many victims, I am cordially asking for a proclamation to recognize Parental 
Alienation Awareness Day.  

Thank you very much for your leadership. 

Here’s the proposed wording for the proclamation: 

Proclamation 

Whereas  Behaviors such as speaking negatively about a parent to, or in front of, a 
child can destroy 
the bond between a loving parent and child; and 

Whereas  Parental Alienation deprives children of the right to love and be loved by 
their whole family, resulting in a psychological impact on children, and as such, it is 
considered a form of child abuse. 

Whereas   Awareness to this issue creates education and understanding to better the 
lives of the children in our community. 

Therefore, I, Josh Morgan, Mayor of The City of London, in recognition thereof, do 
hereby proclaim April 25th to be “International Parental Alienation Awareness Day” 
In London, Ontario. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Fisher 
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